
According to the attachment entitled “Mendocino County Psychiatric Health 

Facility,” “Several sites had been considered which included Old Howard Hospital, the 

County’s Orchard Street parcel(s), and a potential ranch parcel.” 

Question: Why wasn’t the Adventist’s former Emergency Room on Hospital Drive mentioned 

and considered? We recall that the Adventists had previously expressed interest in a PHF 

operation at that site in the past. 

 

Thank you. 

Mark Scaramella, Boonville 

 


